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Students not residing in the Lapwai School District attending our schools are requested to 

complete Open Enrollment Applications annually. The application is required for currently 

enrolled and new students who live outside of the district. The applications are available at the 

Lapwai School District Office. We are located at 404 S. Main St., directly across from the city 

park, in the high school gymnasium building. The office is in the back of the lobby. 

        Hours:    Monday-Thursday, 8:00-4:30 

                       Friday, 8:00-4:00 

The district may request proof of residency this fall prior to the start of school. Proof of 

residency includes a billing statement, such as a utility bill. The bill should reflect the parent or 

guardian’s name and physical address. Other forms of verification may be approved at the 

district office. 

The application includes a Non-Resident Attendance Contract. Exclusive of school-scheduled 

activities, a student must attend a minimum of 88% of the classroom scheduled days per 

semester. The parents or guardians will be responsible for transportation to and from or to the 

nearest bus stop. Students must also obey all policies and regulations of the Lapwai Schools as a 

condition for continued attendance. 

Actual student enrollment may be considered before approving a non-resident enrollment 

request. As a guide, the district has established the following teacher to student ratios: 

22:1 Grades K-3 

25:1 Grades 4-6 

26:1 Grades 7-12 

Please contact the Lapwai School District Office for further information and with questions 

regarding open enrollment: (208) 843-2622, extension 201 or 202.  

 


